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| am proud and honored to write this message since this
newsletter is a testament to the Mechanical Engineering
Department’'s commitment to outcome-based education and
improved student-teacher learning, keeping with the
department's vision and goal. | hope the department will
continue to work hard to improve its education quality and
bbring honor to the institute.

Dr. P. SRIKANTH
HOD - ME, KITSW

A newsletter PULSE reflects a clear picture of the Mechanical
Department's activities. This issue of the Mechanical
Engineering Department, | am confident, will send a favorable
message to all students, faculty, and staff. Congratulations to
the newsletter's Editorial Board, who did an outstanding job in
completing the mission. Sincere congratulations to all faculty,
staff members, and students for their successful efforts during
the period. Best regards,

Chief Editor
Dr. P. SRIKANTH
Professor & Head

Editors-in-charge

Sri K. Kishor Kumar, Assistant Professor
Smt. P. Anithq, Assistant Professor
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Student Editorial Board
Mr. K. Vishnu Vardhan(1V/IV B.Tech.)
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Importance of SAE activites for 3rd sem students during MESAsession
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The Department of Mechanical Engineering
Is immensely proud of all of the students
who were selected for campus placements.

The management, principal, deans, faculty,
and staff congratulate the following
students on their placement with m/s
Genpact, Hyderbad, with 4.20 Lakhs CTC.




